
MEGA UNIVERSITY FAIR 

Sanskriti School is excited to co-host an online University Fair with the finest 
Indian Universities for parents and students of grades IX-XII on August 7, 2021  
(Saturday) from 10:30 AM - 12:00 PM.  

You can meet the university admission officers and ask them your questions about 
the admission & examination process, undergraduate programs and financial aid to 
assist the students in their transition from School to University. 

Kindly register for the event at https://bit.ly/3A055xL

https://bit.ly/3A055xL

